
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21 May, 2019 
 
 
 
Superintendent Larry Hammond 
Gallatin County Schools 
75 Boardwalk 
Warsaw, Kentucky 41095 
 
 
RE:  Gallatin County High School Emergency Reroof 
 
Dear Superintendent Hammond: 
 
Our office has reviewed the bids for the Gallatin County High School Emergency Reroof.  These bids 
are in order and our office recommends the award of a contract to JBK Roofing in the following amount: 
 
 Base Bid in the amount of $145,940.00 
 
 Total Contract Amount  $145,940.00 
 
Also, for your record, a copy of the bid tab is enclosed. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Bradley A. Beatty, Associate AIA 
 
Enclosure 
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